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From:<Email address removed>

Sent:A pril 28, 2021 6:53:13 PM

To: Ministre/ M inister( EC)

Subject:E nvironmentala ssessment- Highway 413 and Holland MarshH ighway
Sensitivity:N ormal

Dear Minister Wilkinson,

I tried to call your office both yesterday and today and | was unable to leave a message because your mailbox was full both days.

| want to express my support for a full federal environmental assessment of Ontario’s proposed Highway 413 and of the Holland Marsh Highway.

These highways would benefit only the developers, and would destroy some of the best farmland in Ontario as well as wetlands and forested countryside.

Canada and the environment does not need more automobile traffic. We should be protecting the greenbelt and the watershed of the most densely
populated area of the country.

Regards,

Madeleine Cole
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